Recommendations of Deputy Conservator of Forest
Haveri Division, Haveri

Alter proper field inspections it was found that the forest arca proposed for
diversion by user agency 1s site specific and there 1s no alternative way to construct
the aqueduct. The construction will cause least damage to flora and fauna of the
locality., Thus , an arca of 0.5404 ha in | Sy. Nos.-151, 154, 155 and 181 in Airani

village of Rancbennur taluk, Haveri district is hereby recommended for diversion.
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